
 

 

 

MEDIA RELEASE – FRIDAY4 APRIL 2014 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Charities/Non Profit Organisations and Manumitted Organisations Consultation Documents 

 

The Registrar of Non Profit Organisations (“the Registrar”) has today published two consultation 

documents in which he is seeking to obtain comments regarding the oversight of Charities, Non Profit 

and manumitted organisations (collectively referred to as “NPOs”). 

This follows the International Monetary Fund’s report in 2011 concerning the Bailiwick’s compliance 

with the Financial Action Task Force (“FATF”) Recommendations, which made some 

recommendations in respect of the framework for dealing with NPOs.  

The consultation documents can be accessed via the Income Tax Office Website, using the following 

link: http://www.gov.gg/article/3541/Charities-and-Non-Profit-Organisations. 

Submissions should be made in writing to: 

 

R Gray 

Registrar of Non Profit Organisations, 

PO Box 37, 

2 Cornet Street, 

St Peter Port, 

Guernsey 

GY1 3AZ. 
 

The closing date for responses to the Registrar is:  2 May 2014 
 

ENDS 

 
 

 
Issued by and contact for media enquiries: 

Nigel Garland, Deputy Registrar of Non Profit Organisations (tel: 705741) 
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